
Dennis W. Farias 
Office ofthe City Clerk , 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Mr. Farias: 

At its meeting on September 28, 2016, the Board of Directors of the Greater New Bedford 
Community Health Center discussed the request of the New Bedford City Council (in its letter 
dated September 15, 2016) to reconsider closing its Caroline Street site. It was the decision of the 
Board to reaffirm its vote of June 22, 2016 to close the site as of September 30, 2016. 

Every effort is being made to provide a smooth transition for our Caroline Street patients to 
receive their primary care services at our main site, which offers a broad range of comprehensive 
medical services. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel J. Bertoldo 

Interim CEO 
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